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KSA NEWSLETTER

Hello Campers  & Families,  

It’s April! In two weeks, Mike and I will be making our way to camp and we could not be more 
excited. We have lots of projects underway and we can’t wait to see things start to come 
together. As you all know some the things that we are working on are refurbishing the courts, 
painting many of our buildings, renovating the girls bathrooms, putting all new mattresses in the 
bunks, and updating our waterfront. There is so much to do and we can’t wait to show you our 
progress. In addition, we have been busy hiring staff for some of our new programs. We can’t 
wait to see what our campers create in the art studio, in dance, and at sports writing and 
broadcasting.   

By now, you should have received your Welcome To Camp Packet for 2017. We are here to 
answer any questions that you have about preparing for camp, filling out your forms, or 
registering with CampMeds. You can reach us in our office any time at 954-688-7901 or contact 
us by email at info@ksa.camp.  

We can’t wait to see you all soon!  

Best, 
Hillary & Michael Gilberg

http://www.ksa.camp/welcome-to-camp-packet-2017
mailto:info@ksa.camp
http://www.ksa.camp/welcome-to-camp-packet-2017
mailto:info@ksa.camp











Camper Spotlight: Michael Peirce 

Which sports do you play during the school year? I play basketball year round. Either for the school, summer 
league, or practicing on my own.  

How has KSA helped you to become a better athlete? Working with top level coaches and staff makes 
becoming a better athlete enjoyable and motivated me to reach my potential.  

How has KSA changed you as a person? KSA has changed me as a person because I have met so many 
amazing people going there. I have met many friends at KSA that I know will always be there to support me in 
the future and some even as life long friends. KSA has changed me as a person because they taught me the 
importance of working hard and giving your best no matter what.  

Which professional athlete (or team) do you look up to and why? The athlete that I look up to is Stephen Curry 
because he came from almost not playing college basketball to one of the best players in the NBA and after 
following him for the last 5 years, you can really see how he has grown on and off the court.  

What are you most looking forward to at camp this summer? I am most looking forward to making new friends 
and getting better everyday. I can’t wait to learn from other players and coaches!  

Refer A Friend! 


Help us spread the word about 
Kutsher’s Sports Academy! 


Introduce Kutsher’s Sports Academy to a new 
family by providing us with the prospective 
family’s contact information. We will take it 
from there! If they enroll and attend camp, 
you will receive a KSA clothing item of your 

choice! 

SHOP KSA GEAR!  

Custom Slides! 

Custom Clothes!

Required 
Uniforms

https://www.islideusa.com/products/kutshers-sports-academy
http://www.prepsportswear.com/team/us/MA/Great_Barrington/Kutsher-s-Sports--Athletics-Sports-Academy.aspx?schoolid=3108201&utm_source=shareasale
http://www.bunkline.com/category-s/170.htm
http://www.bunkline.com/category-s/170.htm
http://www.bunkline.com/category-s/170.htm
http://www.prepsportswear.com/team/us/MA/Great_Barrington/Kutsher-s-Sports--Athletics-Sports-Academy.aspx?schoolid=3108201&utm_source=shareasale
https://www.islideusa.com/products/kutshers-sports-academy
http://www.bunkline.com/category-s/170.htm
http://www.bunkline.com/category-s/170.htm
http://www.bunkline.com/category-s/170.htm


Which sports do you play during the school year? 
During the school year I play football during the fall, 
basketball and skiing during the winter, and baseball 
during the spring. 

How has KSA helped you become a better athlete? 
KSA has pushed me to get better endurance and get me 
stronger so I can compete with higher levels of 
competition.  

Camper Spotlight: Sam Jaffe

Coming Attractions! 

Some of our exciting improvements include a 
brand new trapeze, all new mattresses, and 

refurbished courts. Stay tuned to see what else we 
are working on this summer.. 

How has KSA changed you as a person? 
KSA has changed me by teaching me life skills while 
teaching the sports.  

What is your favorite thing about being at camp? 
My favorite thing about being at camp is the community 
with all of the other campers. It doesn’t matter if your a 
sleep away camper or day camper. Everyone hangs out 
together.  

What are you most looking forward to at camp this 
summer? 
I am most looking forward to seeing my friends back at 
camp and improving my athletic ability throughout all of 
the sports.  



www.ksa.camp 
954-688-7901

April	4	-	Cadell	Inniss	
April	4	-	Cayden	Inniss	

April	4	-	Roberto	Jackson	
April	7	-	Isabella	Lovato	
April	9	-	Meredith	Feiner	
April	17	-	Lucca	Labanca	
April	19	-	Tyler	Lugo	

April	23	-	Treavone	D.	Parker	
April	25	-	Malcolm	Hargett	

April	26	-	Tali	Beyen	
April	27	-	Loraine	Felisme	
April	28	-	Ben	Mehani	
April	30	-	Luke	Bleau	

April	30	-	Dylan	Cannell		

April Birthdays! There’s still time to 
register!  

Still thinking about camp? 
Call or email us to complete your 
registration and finalize those 

summer plans!

Email: info@ksa.camp
Phone: 954-688-7901

http://www.ksa.camp
http://www.ksa.camp

